
 

 

 

Repeats 
 

 

 

Parish Prayer Group: As the Wednesday Club has reverted to Wednesdays, the Prayer 

Group will revert to Mondays once again. The next meeting will be on Monday June 10th 

at 1pm in the Green Hut. All are welcome – just turn up and join us in prayer. Tea, coffee 

and biscuits will be provided. 

 

 

FitBit: Has been found in the Green Hut about 10 days ago. Please see Fr Alf for details 

if you think it’s yours. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Parish of St 
Wulstan’s & St Edmund’s 

Parish Priest: Canon Alfred Hayes STB 
St Wulstan’s Presbytery, Poulton Road, 

Fleetwood FY7 7JY 
Tel: 01253 873609 

Mobile. 07724850837 
Email: wulstan1@sky.com 
Website: www.sswulstanandedmund-fleetwood.org.uk 
Twitter:   @ssWulstanEdmund 
Facebook: st.wulstansfleetwood 
Contact for St Edmund’s Church 
Glenda Kelly: 01253 773843 
 

 
Pentecost Year C   9/6/2019 

Saturday 8th          1800 (E)   Mary & Bernard Nangle    

Sunday 9th          1000 (W)        George Baines’ Deceased Relatives                       

Monday 10th          No Mass 

Tuesday 11th    No Mass 

Wednesday 12th      1200 (W)        Eucharistic Service 

                                1230 (W)        Holy Half Hour 

Thursday 13th          No Mass    

Friday 14th         0900 (W)  Eucharistic Service 

 

Saturday 15th      The Most Holy Trinity 

       1800 (E)   Anna-Marie Panter (v.ill) 

Sunday 16th     1000 (W)        Theresa Campy (speedy recovery) 

Monday 17th            No Mass 

Tuesday 18th    NB  1900 (W)        Sr Evelyn Wilson (LD) 

Wednesday 19th      1200 (W)        Joan Farrell & Sheila Squirrel (RIP) 

                                1230 (W)        Holy Half Hour 

Thursday 20th         1830 (W)        Ged McKenna (RIP) 

Friday 21st              0900 (W)        Helena’s Intentions 

Saturday 22nd         Sts John Fisher and Thomas More 

                                0900 (W)        People of the Parish 

                                Corpus Christi 

                                1800 (E)         Bernadette & Tom Delaney (RIP) 

Sunday 23rd            1000 (W)        Dennis Fraiers (Anniversary) 

 
Confessions:      Saturdays  0930-1000 (W)  1730-1745 (E)    

Or anytime on request    
The Lady Chapel is open for private prayer every day from 8am till evening 

 
Collection: £506.18    Attendance:    108 (W)  50 (E) 
 

Thankyou. 
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Please pray for: All the sick and housebound of our parish family and also 
those in care or in hospital 
 
 

Anniversaries this Week: Lillian Mair, Thomas Fyall, Joan Coniola, Sam Harrison, 
Joseph Ackers, Margaret Goffin, Canon Michael Taylor, Terry McNamara, Robert 
Murray, Tony Sillis, Audrey Baines, Marion Douglas, Bob Greaves, Gerard Gill. 
 
Baptism Anniversary:  
Alfie Gordon Swales    12th June 2011 
Michael James Hartley    14th June 2009 
Jessica Louise Hartley    14th June 2009 
Spencer Jay Peoples    15th June 2014 
Annabelle Hulme    20th June 2010 
 

Churches Together Prayer Calendar: This week we are praying for St Nicholas’ Church 

and the people of Arthur Street North, Church Street, Fleetwood Road, Kentmere 

Close, Melbourne Avenue, The Ridgeway, Ullswater Avenue with the prayer: May the 
peace of Christ be in their hearts and in their homes.  
 

 

NEW NOTICES 
 

 

Bulletin: Please keep this copy for Mass times as there will be no bulletin next week. 

 

Sister Evelyn RIP: The funeral Mass for Sr Evelyn Wilson CP who died on May 30th, 

the feast of the Ascension, will take place at 11am on 18th June 2019 in St Peter’s, 

Lytham. 

 

Annual International Mass: The Project Manager of the Community Sponsorship Group 

of Salford Diocese, has invited any of us involved in our own Welcome Project, to the 

above, to be held in St John’s Cathedral, Salford on Saturday 22nd June at 2pm. This 

year’s theme is “No-one left behind”. We will be celebrating and reflecting on the 

importance of solidarity both in our faith and in our communities. I am happy to take 

the minibus, and to stop for a snack en route. If you’d like to go, please let Fr Alf know 

or put your name on the sheet at the back. 

 

The Welcome Project: I’m delighted to report that Sharon Jones has taken on the 

role of Project Manager for our adoption of a Refugee family.  

 

 

 

Peter and Paul: Chosen and Sent: Is a day of prayer, worship and reflection on scripture 

to be held at Thornleigh Salvation College, Bolton from 0930-1530 on Saturday 29th 

June. A coach is available picking up from St Gregory’s, Deepdale, Preston at 0845. See 

poster at back for further details. Suggested donation £10.00. 

 

Castlerigg 50th Anniversary: Bishop Paul has invited us all to celebrate the above with 

a barbecue at Castlerigg on Sunday 7th July at 4pm. If you would like to go please let 

Castlerigg know for catering purposes on 017687 72711 or email 

team@castleriggmanor.co.uk. 

The work of the Youth Service within the Diocese involves schools, youth faith groups, 

liaising with chaplains, organising the youth involvement in the Diocese Pilgrimage to 

Lourdes. More recently, there has been engagement with the World Youth Days as well 

as the Rome Synod on Youth. 

The Youth Service must be flexible; ready to change and grow in response to the 

demands of the times but never compromising the call to serve the Gospel of Christ. 

Our 7th July celebrations allow us to thank God for the past and ask His blessings on 

the future. 

 

Abortion Decriminalisation: SPUC has asked us to send a postcard to the Home 

Secretary, with an important message: “Don’t bring in abortion decriminalisation by the 

back door!” 

The pro-abortion lobby in the House of Commons is trying to amend the Draft Domestic 

Abuse Bill to push through abortion decriminalisation. The Draft Domestic Abuse Bill 

will introduce measures to tackle the horror of domestic abuse. This important Bill must 

not be hijacked to decriminalise abortion and make women even more vulnerable to 

abusive men. The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children has produced postcards 

for us. These are available at the back of church. 

 

Next Weekend: Bishop Paul will be celebrating Mass for us both at St Edmund’s and 

St Wulstan’s. I’m sure he will be given a warm welcome. 

 

Housebound? For people who are ill and cannot get to church there is a Mass live 

everyday on line from “St Mary of the Angels, Worthing”. Just search for the name on-

line and the Mass times are shown. 

 

Charity Night: Tickets for the Charity Night in aid of the Alzheimer’s Society on 

Friday 28th June are on sale at the back of church or in the Green Hut after Mass. 

 

Tailpiece: Cardinal Hume once said: “Holiness involves friendship with God. There has 

to be a moment in our relationship with God when he ceases to be just a Sunday 

acquaintance and becomes a weekday friend”. 
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